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ApprovedCity Council8/8/2016 1 Pass

Resolution - A Resolution Authorizing Funding in an Amount Not to Exceed $124,425.00 and Approval of a
Contract for Design Services with Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. to Prepare the StarCenter Project for
Construction of Off-Site Infrastructure (MEDC Funds)
The authorization of funds in an amount not to exceed $124,425.00 and approval of a contract for design
services with Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc., to prepare the StarCenter project for construction of off-site
infrastructure.
The authorization of funds in an amount not to exceed $124,425.00 and approval of a contract for design
services with Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc., to prepare the StarCenter project for construction of off-site
infrastructure.
Kimley-Horn has been selected to design all off-site infrastructure associated with the StarCenter project
located in the northeast quadrant of US 287 and East Broad St.
The requested funds are for design services with Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. in the amount of
$124,425.00 to prepare this portion of the project for construction.

The Public Works Director will be in attendance at the meeting to answer Council’s questions regarding the
proposed funding and contract.
MEDC Funds
Raymond Coffman, Development Manager, Engineering Department
817-276-4238
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